
Instructions for Submitting Comments 
 
As part of its ongoing review of water quality standards, the Department of Environmental 
Protection (Department) is provides copies of the draft evaluation reports for comment 
before making a recommendation to the Environmental Quality Board (EQB).  Please 
submit your comments within 30-days of the posting of the draft reports to the Water 
Quality Standards Division webpage. Any comments received on the draft report will be 
summarized in the report that is presented to the EQB. 
 
When DEP develops a proposed rulemaking change and the EQB approves it, you will also 
have an opportunity to comment during the official public comment period.  This comment 
period will begin with publication of the proposed rulemaking in the Pennsylvania Bulletin 
and public notice in a newspaper of general circulation in your area. 
 
Please provide a copy of this notification and report to all municipal authorities that have 
property ownership in your municipality.  Feel free to provide a copy to any other parties 
you believe may be affected by or interested in this possible redesignation. 
 
For further information or to comment, please contact Mark Brickner, Division of Water 
Quality Standards, Bureau of Clean Water, 11th Floor, Rachel Carson State Office Building, 
P.O. Box 8774, Harrisburg, PA 17105-8774, 717.787.9637, e-mail to mbrickner@pa.gov.  
Persons with a disability may use the AT&T Relay Service by calling 1.800.654.5984 (TDD 
users) or 1.800.654.5988 (voice users). 
 


